
Date: Tuesday, 24th September 2024

Homework:

Reading:

Spellings

PE:
Spellings is set on a Thursday on 

Spelling Shed and is tested on a 

Thursday in Swordfish and Friday in 

Stingrays. We have also made paper 

copies available IF children would 

require it, otherwise spellings can be 

seen on Spelling Shed.

Logins are in your child’s Homework 

book and Reading Record.

Please ensure your child is 
wearing the correct PE kit and 

earrings are out or covered. 
Stingrays PE is on Tuesday and 
Swordfish is on Thursday, this 

term.

Please encourage your child to read daily 

to earn raffle tickets to count towards 

winning prizes during our reading 

assembly. Children are allowed to write 

in their own Reading Record but please 

make sure you are signing their reads 

weekly.

Pupils will be given homework each 

week on a Thursday in Swordfish and 

on a Friday in Stingrays. We will 

alternate between the red book and 

Purple Mash to allow time for 

marking children’s books. Please 

continue to practise TTRS daily to 

build fluency and mental models.


